
SIT Minutes: October 23, 2017 

Members Present 
Admin – Lisa Sigmon 
Media – Jennifer Roberson 
Technology - Amanda Chavis 
Literacy Design Coach - Whitney Lannon 
Title 1 – Debbie Efird 
TA – Brandy Ashley 
K –  Allison Billings 
1st – Emily Hinson 
2nd – Brandi Bell 
3rd – Susan Kimball 
4th – Barry Rymer 
5th – Sherry Hubbard 
Parent Reps: Tracy Morrison, India Bearce  

Items Discussed: 

1.  Novant Wellness Screening: 

 Novant will provide a wellness screening for all staff members free of  
 charge. This is a wonderful opportunity to receive a check up and Mrs. 
 Sigmon has scheduled the wellness screening for March 2018.   
 There will be an incentive for participation in this free screening. 

2.  iReady: 

 This is a program that helps students work toward mastery of   
 standards in reading and math. We are very excited to get this   
 program up and running as students prepare for end of year testing.  
 This will likely begin sometime in February and will take place before  
 and after school. Staff will need to monitor students during their  
 assigned times and will be asked to sign up once we have everything in  
 place. Staff members will be able to swap time for the end of the year  
 workdays. 



3.  Data Meeting:  

 The instructional support team will work on the data presentation. If  
 you are using data in a new or unique way, please share with Mrs.  
 Sigmon so it can be incorporated into our presentation. 

4.  Report Card Conferences: 

 Please use this time to discuss/review the progress of students thus  
 far in the school year. This is also a great time to review the Home/ 
 School Agreement.  

5.  Gum Issues: 

 It has been brought to our attention that the custodians are finding  
 gum in the hallways and on the sidewalks. We will issue a school wide  
 warning in hopes to resolve the problem. If this does not work then we  
 will become a gum free school. 

6.  School Visit: 

 SIT members will visit SouthToe Elementary toward the end of   
 November. This school was extremely high in math scores for the  
 2016/2017 school year.  SIT members will share insights gained from 
 the visit. 

  
  

  


